
To Whom it may concern,

I’m a resident in Stratford Drive, around the corner from this proposed development site, and I 
would like to state that I am against this idea. 

Already the area is filled with cars during school time and weekends. I feel with so many 
boarders the roads will become more dangerous for the kids around the area. Being so close 
to the school and school children is a huge factor. What sort of people are expected to live in 
these boarding houses? 

We like the community the way it is. We don’t want it getting bigger, we want it to remain small 
and safe for our children and stay a small tight knit community. 

Please do not allow this to happen. 

Regards
Abigail Brown
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